
Katilyn Woodley

P.O. Box 345

Elysian Fields, TX 7 5642

903-926-3069

katiwoodley@ gmail.com

June 16,2014

Mr. Chilcoat:

I would like to inform you that I am resigning from my position as teacher and One-Act Play

Director for Waskom High School for tbe2014-2015 school year.

Thank you for the opportunities for professional and personal development that you have

provided me during the last year. I have enjoyed working for this district and appreciate the

support provided me during my time here.

If I can be of any help during this transition, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Katilyn W. Woodley


